
From:
To:

Date:

Veldran, Katherine
Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
6/10/2014 11:08:15 AM

Subject: RE: grandchildren

Great!

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 10:56 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: grandchildren

Sen. Peeler's grandchildren:
Savannah Jayne Peeler -- will be in the 3rd grade
Beau Peeler (girl) -- will be in 5K

The Read to Succeed bill will begin retaining children at the end of the 2017-2018 school year -- so the incoming 5K 
children will be the first class that could be retained (Beau's age group).

Thanks!
Martha
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